Mission Moment - November 18, 2018
We Love Our City's First Responders

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

Holidays are tough days for many of our first responders. Many of them have to work during the times that most of us get to
spend time with our families.

This Thanksgiving we are hoping to bless our city's first responders by taking some pies to their places of work. We are going
to be meeting at the church at 10:30am and taking the pies out. If you and your family would be willing to drop off some
pies for us, please, contact brooke@grandfamily.net. If we have enough folks, each can deliver to one or two places and be
back in time for Thanksgiving lunch.

Our For The City Offering pays for mission projects such us this. If you would like to give to this offering, our For The City Offer-
ing envelopes can be found in the chair backs and pew backs in the Worship Center or you can give online.

Do Something
Our Cantastic Canned Food Drive continues this week. Be sure to bring canned foods to your Sunday School Department so

your class can win one of the big prizes! Our canned foods will go to support our very own Helping Hand Ministry.

www.GABCMissions.com



